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Send a Non-Compete Letter and You May Be Buying a Lawsuit

News

1.28.14


An article by Mike Greco was published on TLNT.

Mike’s article entitled “Send A Non-Compete Letter And You May Be Buying a Lawsuit,” was

published on January 28, 2014. 

Mike wrote that nearly every judge begins an injunctive hearing with the same question: What efforts

did you make to resolve this matter?

Judges encourage settlement and they encourage compromise, according to Mike. Even if such

compromise is not possible, they want to know an earnest effort was made.

In order to get the settlement ball rolling, parties need to start somewhere, Mike wrote. They need to

stake out positions, and this cannot happen without communication.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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